
Tel: 01922 710872                                                   email: postbox@st-peters.walsall.sch.uk 

Newsletter: 03.05.2024 

Dear Parents and carers, 

I write to introduce myself as the new 
headteacher of St. Peter's Catholic Primary 
School. 

First and foremost, I want to express my thanks 
for the warm welcome I have received from the 
St. Peter's community. The children are a delight 
and I look forward to ensuring they have a wide 
variety of opportunities to enhance the curriculum 
on offer. 

Communication is key to a successful partnership 
between home and school, and I am committed to 
keeping the lines of communication open. Whether 
you have questions, concerns, or simply want to 
share something special about your child, please 
do not hesitate to contact school. 

I am also keen to work closely with our dedicated 
staff, and the wider community, to ensure that 
St. Peter's continues to be a place where children 
thrive both academically and personally. 

 God bless.                                                             

Mrs. Hinton.                                                       
Headteacher. 

School Day 

Children need to be in school to start the day at 
8.50 a.m. Can you please ensure your child  is in 
school for this time as the main gates will be 
closed and you will need to bring your child to the 
main entrance. 

Dates for your diary: 

May Bank Holidays (school closed) on:  
Monday 6th May. 
Monday 27th May (start of Half term holiday). 
 
Wednesday 3th May - 9 a.m. Online Safety Parent 
Morning. 
Thursday 9th May - 1.30pm Behaviour Parent 
Workshop. 

Reconciliation 

A letter has  been sent out from Miss Faulkner   
detailing arrangements for our Reconciliation. The   
letter is also on the school website 

 

 

 

Attendance:  The highest class attendance this 
week is  Year 2  with   96.6%  Well done! 

 

Laches Wood Yr6. 

Monday 20th May to Wednesday 22nd May. 

 

Virtues and Values:   

This half term we are concentrating on being 
‘Eloquent & Truthful.’ As a school community we are 
looking for opportunities in our own lives where we 
show the virtues. Please discuss this with your   
children at home; highlighting times when you     
experience or show these virtues.  

Certificate winners this week: 

Values and Virtues recognition this week goes to: 

N: Aron & Harper-Rae  Rec:  Velvet & Kaja 

Y1: Albie & Gabriella     Y2: Lois & Isabelle 

Y3: Eric & Grace           Y4: Niamh & Alicja 

Y5: Phillip & Sara          Y6: Emily & Darcie 

Jesus, thank you that you show us love in hidden ways.  
Help me to quietly show love to the people I am with   
today. 

Amen 

 

We will see you all on Tuesday 7th of May, 

Have a lovely weekend.  

Mrs K Hinton. 

 

 


